
Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

007 (T) of  2017     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 6 January 2017 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Mooloolaba Boat Harbour 

Activity: Bed Levelling 

Mariners are advised that bed levelling works are to be undertaken in the Department of Transport 
and Main Roads Pile Mooring Area in the Mooloolah River from the 10 January 2017 to 19 January 
2017. The works will be undertaken by the 15.8 metre tug "Lismore" during daylight hours.  
 
The area of operations will be the western side of the river from the green starboard beacon known 
as Mooloolaba 5 (Fl G 2.5 s) to the to the downstream end of the Mooloolah River Fisheries mooring 
structure. 
    
Mariners should be mindful of the 6 knot speed limit within the river, and also the operational speed 
limit for wash.  
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 

Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 235 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA94 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


